
Brooke Parish Council 

Due to current lockdown rules and the necessity to observe social distancing, the Parish Council are 

unable to meet at present.  Rest assured however, the Parish Council continues to operate as usual 

behind the scenes, keeping the village running efficiently.  If you have a question or concern that we 

can help with, please contact the Clerk via the website.  As soon as restrictions lift, a meeting will be 

organised and advertised on the website and on the village noticeboards. 


